
 

 

 

 

Winterbourne 
Junior Girls’ School 

Year  4 Newsletter 

Week ending Friday  5th October 2018 

Star students of the week 

4.1 Arisha&Hayley 

4.2 – Rockheya & Reese 

Year 4 Attendance this week 

As a school, we are aiming to achieve an 

attendance target of over 97%.  

  4.1:  96.88% 

   4.2  99.28%      

Our current attendance is 97.24% 

 

 

 

English  Autumn week  5 

Maths Autumn week 5 

Spellings week 6 

My Maths Week   5 

Purple Mash (Alien Book) week 2 

 

Homework will be set on  a Friday and will need to be in the following 

Thursday. As well as My Maths  homework we are adding a reading 

comprehension on Purple Mash. All girls have been given their logins for 

this  

  FORTHCOMING EVENT 

On October 15th and 16th of  October 2018 

Year 4 will visit  The Chocolate Museum in 

Brixton. It will be a wonderful experience for 

them. If you are able to help on this trip 

please see a member of the Year 4 Team 

 Black History Month  

 We are really excited October is here as it marks  the start of Black History Month. 

Next week children will be looking at the Windrush Generation and the contribution 

that they have made to British Society. There will be a workshop and on Thursday 

they will experience different elements of Black culture such as drumming, cooking, 

poetry, jewellery making etc. What a great week! 


